

08/06/2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Festival of Design and Engineering

I am writing to you to invite your child to the Festival of Design and Engineering which is taking place at Bournemouth University, the 26th of June from 10:00-13:30. This opportunity is available to the first 15 Y9 students that sign up. The event is described as:

"Join us on campus for a glimpse of the future, courtesy of our Design and Engineering undergraduate students. Our Festival of Design & Engineering is an annual showcase of final year students' work which is presented to industry and is a hotbed of creativity and excellence!"

There is no cost for this trip. In order to sign up please, click <u>here</u>, or scan the QR code below



Kind Regards,

Mr M Garza

Oak Academy

Assistant Vice-Principal, Personal Development

Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

